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  Please sign up to help us raise even more!  

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Our Summer Fayre is rapidly approaching and will take place on Friday 8th July between 2.30pm and 
4.30pm. We hope that you will come along and support it, bringing neighbours, friends and grandparents 
too!  If you know a family with a little one starting at the school in September, do invite them along; this is 
a great way to see the best of our school! 
 
We are so excited to be planning our biggest and most exciting event of the year once again. As well as all 
the usual favourite stalls, there will be some new ones on offer. We have also booked go karts, a bouncy 
castle, a Lego City carousel, an ice cream van, a dance workshop with demonstration and much more!  
 
We do need your help to make the day a success. Attached are 5 books of raffle ticket for you to sell, each 
ticket costs 20p, or £1 per book. We are building up a fantastic selection of prizes, which have been kindly 
donated by local business, parents and friends of the school. However, if you know of a business or 
individual who might be able to supply a raffle prize, then please let us know as we are always hugely 
grateful for any donations. Simply return the completed ticket stubs and money to the school office.  If you 
would like more, we can provide extra supplies! Please also return any unsold tickets to the office. 
 
As well as selling raffle tickets every year, we are also asking for donations of raffle items.  We rely on your 
generosity to make this event a success and to help us to raise as much as possible! This year we are asking 
for the following donations, by year groups, anytime from Monday 27th June onwards: 

 Year R: Toiletry Gifts 

 Year 1: Non Perishable Food (e.g. chocolates, biscuits etc) 

 Year 2: Bottles (e.g. wine, beer, spirits etc) 
Additionally, if you have recently had a clear out, we would also be very grateful for any new items for the 
raffle, please just bring them to the office. 

 

Many thanks 
 
The CHIPS Team 

 

PLEASE SIGN UP TO HELP OUT ON THE DAY –  

THE ROTA IS NOW AVAILABLE IN THE SCHOOL FOYER (HALF HOUR SLOTS) 
 


